Kocurek Elementary CAC Meeting Notes

Start: 3:16pm
April 5, 2021

End: 3:40pm

Members in attendance:
-Heather Parmelee


-Maggie McCullough
-Melissa Smallwood
-Yesenia Aldaz
-Angela Vera-CAC Secretary/Co-Chair
-Gloria Litt

-Laurie McCormick
-Charlotte Blanch

-Donna Galati-CAC co-Chair

-Kara Beebe








Meeting Notes:
· Welcome and Introductions 
· Building Update:
· Construction due to winter storm will most likely last through summer
· Budget reviewed for 2021-2022 school year-all information subject to change

· Kocurek ES will keep Title I designation again next year- 65% of economically disadvantaged
· Title I allocation $182,650-more than previous year

· Melissa Smallwood’s Math Instructional Specialist position will remain

· Yesenia Aldaz’s Parent Support Specialist (PSS) position  will remain
· Only half of PSS covered by budget. Waiting to see if City of Austin will provide grant that pays for 2nd half. If not, will see if Title I budget can be used to covered 2nd half until hear from City of Austin
· Non staffing allocation for 2021-2022: $48,114 
· Based on student projection of 568; gives Kocurek ES weighted number of students 641 
· This is normal BTO budget—copier rentals, supplies, substitutes, overtime for custodians, etc.
· Other Updates:

· 1st round of STAAR is 4/6/21 with 4th grade writing 
· Make up testing for 4th grade writing is 4/13/21 
· Next year Kocurek ES will pilot a multi-age, one-way, dual-language class with Kinder and 1st graders. 
· Next year every PK4 classroom will get a TA

· Questions:

· What will next year look like? At this time, no definitive answers from TEA or Dr. Elizalde. However it has been mentioned that there will not be concurrent teaching next year. 

· Will we retain our Reading Specialist position-it wasn’t on the budget? Yes, the Reading Specialist position is not on BTO. However, every campus will get one. Some schools will get additional Reading Specialist. 
· Does Kocurek ES need to be at 80% capacity? No, however we officially have over 50% of our students back on campus and anticipate more to arrive as we get closer to summer. 

· Where can we find a copy of the budget? The 1st draft has been submitted and being vetted by the district. Once it is received and Mrs. Parmelee signs off on it, will be published.

· Will there be a CAC meeting in May? Yes.
